
 
 

PARISH PLAN UPDATE 
 

BROADBAND AND MOBILE ’PHONE RECEPTION 
 
 

The following actions are being taken in regard to item S1 in the 
Action Plan. 
 
Paul Anthony is working with Coventry, Solihull and Warwickshire 
Superfast Broadband (www.cswbroadband.org.uk) and has been 
appointed as a “broadband champion” for Wolverton. He is 
requesting that all broadband users complete the online CSW 
Survey as part of his efforts to bring high speed broadband to the 
Parish. 
 
Will Barnes as the “mobile ‘phone reception champion” is 
requesting all mobile users to email him at 
will.barnes@dsl.pipex.com with information on the mobile ‘phone 
reception they experience.  Please give details of your provider 
and rate the service you receive as; Excellent, Good, Fair or Poor. 
 
Thank you. 


